
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Message from the Office 
Breakfast Club 

If your child is in class 1,2 & 3, when dropping 

your child at Breakfast Club, please can you 

make sure that your child is safely in the 

building before leaving.  Children only become 

our responsibility once they are handed over 

to a member of staff. 

 

4th March 2022 
 

Dates: 
 Parents’ Evening: Wednesday 30th 

March 2pm to 7:30pm.  

 Easter Break: Monday 4th April – 

Monday 18th April  

 Book Fair: 22nd – 29th April 

 

  

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 

This week saw the first week of our re-vamped Celebrations 

Worship on Friday morning, led, once again, by our Children’s ACE 

Committee. Christian Values Awards were given to children from 

each class, to celebrate children who display our school’s core 

values around the school.  

Our new attendance awards were well received by the pupils and 

there was much excitement around the individual weekly award, 

which was won by Arthur this week. For this award, every child who 

has been here every day this week has their names put into a hat 

and a winner is drawn at random by a member of our ACE 

Committee. The winning child wins a £5 Amazon gift voucher, 

which we purchased with the money raised on non-uniform days. 

The draw resets each week so children have a chance to win any 

week that they attended school all week. Our school attendance 

was impressive this week, with 97.4% overall, which is just slightly 

higher than our target of 97%, so a huge thank you to you all for 

making such a fantastic effort in the first week of the launch of our 

new attendance policy. 

Our reading awards continue, with a child from each key stage 

being drawn from the pot of names of each child who has read at 

home three times that week and brought in their signed reading 

record. We will be re-stocking our selection of brand new books to 

be given as prizes very soon, after our next Scholastic Book Fair.  

World Book Day was a great success yesterday, with children 

enjoying four mixed age workshops, held by each teacher in school. 

The children got to move round each classroom and worked 

together to create fantastic book-based work, including a school 

poem!  

 

 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class attendance this week 

Class 1 100% 

Class 2 96.7% 

Class 3 97.2% 

Class 4 95.6% 

Well done to class 1! Our first class 

attendance winner! 

Individual Attendance Draw 

 
Arthur 

 

 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 62 52 

Lotherton 95 56 

Parlington 99 47 

Hazlewood 119 47 

 

Reading Prize Draw 

Isaac Ro 

Annie 

 

Christian Values Award 

 
Isabella Emmie 

Kaci Freddie 

Teddy James S 

Zac  

 


